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       Can’t believe that the month of 
October will be over soon.    October 
Was a busy month for our Council, as 
We completed fundraisers at the Hilton 
Car show and Sticky Lips Barbecue sales 
at Saint Lawrence.   We will spend time 
during our November Council meeting 
sharing the results of each of these fundraisers  
with our members. 
    All Council Officers were installed for 
the 2015 Columbian year on October 16th 
followed by an officer and their wives dinner 
at the Lamplighter Restaurant after the  
installation at Saint Marks. 
    During the month of October both 
Nicholas O’ Rourke  and Roger Norton 
Received their 3rd degree at the Trinity 
Council exemplification in Webster. 
    My congratulations to both of these  
brothers on attaining the 3rd degree of  
Father Michael McGivney’s Order. 
 
 COUNCIL PLANS FOR 
CHRISTMAS PARTY –SAVE THE 
DATE: 
  December 11, (Thursday) 
Time: 6 pm cocktails & hors d’oeuvres 
          7 pm Prime Rib Buffet. 
Place: Carmestros, Hilton NY. 
Cost: $15/person (same as 2013!) 
 
       Our Knights of Columbus  Charitable & 
Benevolent Program for 2014 is coming  
to an end with the final drawing scheduled to 
take place on Saturday December 6th in    
Callicoon, NY. 
    Please bring all unsold books and monies 
collected to our November meeting so 
I can work on accounting for these books 
before December, if you haven’t done so 
already.   Ed Weidenkeller would normally 
take care of this accounting in the past 
and this year I will have to piece this puzzle 
together with Marty Sindons help. 

            NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
November 20th 

**7 PM** 

Council Room at Saint Marks 

  
            Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

    Jim Chatterton, Derek Murphy, Don 
Bixby, Gary Valentine also Felicia Fleszar, 
Pat Weber, Ramon G.and Elaine Becker,   
 
 

.Mark Your Calendar 
11/8 4th degree at Saint Jude’s for 
candidates Nicholas O’Rourke and Gary 
Valentine. 
11/11  8:15 Breakfast Long Pond 
.restaurant.  Veterans Day—Remember! 
11/20 7 pm  Council  Meeting at St. Marks. 
11/24 4th degree Kearney Assembly Valecias 
6pm 
11/25 8:15 breakfast Long Pond Restaurant. 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail: 
kenkruger524@gmail.com 
   “Please note E mail change” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grand Knights Message 
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 Our Website: 

 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
 
 
NOVEMBER 2014 
     Birthdays: 
 
11/7  Sebastian D’Angelo 
11/8 Deacon Tom Beck   
11/10 Albert Bodamer 
11/10 Mike Nicolosi 
11/21 Rick C Antelli 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   
 

  
 
Monroe County Department of 
Public Health Food Worker 
Training Program: 
   I suspect that several of us, 
who hold this certification, will 
need to have them renewed.  I 
know that mine expired on 
10/5 of this year.   Prior to our 
November Council Meeting 
Please check your 
certification card so that you 
will be in a position to let me 
know when your certification 
expires.    I will collect that 
information and contact the 
Health department to  learn 
what we have to do to bring 
These certifications up to 
date. 
     We need to tighten up 
Our certifications with the 
County health Department 
Before our Fish Frys start 
Up. 
     Thanks for your prompt 
 attention to this. 
                           Ken 
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